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I am writing to strongly oppose House Bill 3076, which introduces a state licensing 

program for gun dealers. While the bill’s stated goal is to enhance public safety, I 

believe it creates unnecessary burdens for legitimate businesses, infringes on the 

rights of law-abiding citizens and fails to address the root causes of gun violence. 

 

Please do not advance this bill! 

 

 


